Farmington Town Council

CHAIR REPORT

NEW & NOTEWORTHY

The Town Council adopted resolutions enabling the Town of Farmington to
receive grant funds for various projects including:
e Phase 1 of the Farmington Center Connectivity Project
« Westwoods Golf Course Clubhouse Improvements
« Four additional pickleball courts at the Westwoods Recreational Complex (to
bring the total to eight courts)

Farmington High School Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

On Monday, August 26, 2024, doors to the new Farmington High School were
opened to the public for the first time for a ribbon cutting ceremony and open
house, marking a significant milestone in the Farmington High School Building
Project.

Nearly 2,000 residents turned out to celebrate the completion of this state-of-the-
art facility, Farmington’s largest construction project to date. With students now
occupying the new high school for the 2024-2025 school year, the FHS Building
Project will move onto Phase Illl which includes renovation of the 900 wing of the
former high school, and demolition of the remaining building. Phase IV, the final
phase, will include site work of the municipal campus.

UPCOMING MEETINGS

SEPTEMBER 24, 2024, 7PM - REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL
MEETING @ TOWN HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS
OCTOBER 8, 2024, 7PM - REGULAR TOWN COUNCIL

MEETING @ TOWN HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS
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